Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: selective licensing – Flat, Daneshill Rd
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would like to inquire whether it is possible to check how many people are registered at the property I am renting from the landlord. The property is located in Westcotes and falls under selective licensing. Also could you please let me know if there's an option to update number of tenants and how does it work?

Answer:
The property is split into 5 flats and each flat has a licence.  We don’t have a register of the number of tenants in these types of properties. Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by the Council. 
Please redirect this enquiry to your landlord or the letting agent who would be able to advise you.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
